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Car show in support of Che?s Place

	 

 A host of volunteers, including Councillor Annette Groves, were out recently to help with the car show that was held in support of

Che's Place Youth Centre. The facility, located in the Bolton Professional Building on Martha Street, is a youth centre that is

operated under the auspices of the Optimist Club, Che's Place is open to all, although the target group is youths aged 13 to

18.Isabella,

 

 Fabrizio and Luca Foliero were accompanying their father Peter in showing this 1977 Camaro, which he has owned more than 30

years. Fabrizio is a member of the Youth Committee at Che's Place.Photos by Bill Rea
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